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We would love to hear from you! 
 

 



How was your TMEA week? 
 This year TMEA was very full of sharing my time with our region in Becky Puckett’s 
session and our region meeting.  TMEA is bringing back grants, $800 so be sure to fill out 
the paperwork so you can earn a grant for your classroom. 
 
What are you doing in your classroom? 

There’s nothing wrong with looking back and going back to what worked at one 
time.   If you’re a new teacher, make a connection with a well-seasoned music teacher and 
pick their brain; beg, steal and borrow an old music lesson. 

We would love to hear from you, what’s working in your classroom!?!?! 
 
 
You are cordially invited to: 

The Children’s Honor Choir is hosting their annual Honor Choir Clinic and Concert 
on April 5, 2025, at Glen Rose High School, Glen Rose ISD.  TCHC is an organization 
designed to enhance children’s love of music as well as educate and foster future music 
educators.  We would love for you to bring even the smallest group of singers to join us.  If 
you have 6wks to rehearse a group from December to April, consider the opportunity this 
event will provide for your choir members.  As it stands, the day will culminate in a concert 
that evening at 5:00 p.m. for parents, family, friends, and community members.   
We would love for you to bring your 4th - 6th graders to sing with us!! 

Email me for more information:  info@childrensconsortiumforthearts.org 

 

 

Notable news to teachers 
 
Need a new YouTuber, we have found some new ones for the month of March, ENJOY!! 
 
For your older students, Mr. Noe - Mr. Noé - YouTube 
 
For your younger students, Miss Caitlin Music - Miss Caitlin Music - YouTube 
 
For both younger and older students, The Jam Cats - The Jam Cats Music - YouTube 
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